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Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

I have been recreating in this area since 1970.It should have become an actual Wilderness Area long ago

because it IS wilderness.  Mechanized vehicles do not belong. Populations of wildlife in this area are vulnerable

during all seasons. This area is a route for wildlife to travel, connects and expand populations.  It must not be

reduced in size. 
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adverse impacts on wolverine and goats. 

 

 

 

These streams are some of the most wild in the US and must be preserved as such. 

 

 

 

Stop bear baiting,  killing wolves, and using choppers to tag animals or for construction. 

 

 

 

Thank-you for preserving the wilderness character of this area.


